
From: Wilke, Maria T CDR NAVAIR, AIR 7.3.1 <maria.wilke@navy.mil>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/15/2013 12:12:12 PM
Subject: FW: House Bill #3086

Ms. Veldran,

Have you heard anything further on House Bill 3086? I have been checking the website but there has 
not been any update in almost a month.

Thank you,
CDR Wilke

CDR Maria "Mia" Wilke
Director, Military Personnel Policy & Programs
Total Force Strategy & Mgmt Dept (AIR 7.3.1)
Naval Air Systems Command HQ
(W) 301-342-3531
(C) 301-904-9317

-----Original Message-----
From: Wilke, Maria T CDR NAVAIR, AIR 7.3.1
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 9:52
To: 'katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov'
Subject: House Bill #3086

Ms. Veldran,

Thank you so much for your time on the phone this morning concerning my inquiry into House Bill
3086. As I stated to you, my son will be attending the Citadel in the fall and the difference between
the instate and out-of-state tuition is upwards of $20,000. My son will be using my Post 9/11 GI Bill
but it is capped at the instate tuition rate. As such, I am very interested in the progress of this bill.

Thank you for keeping me informed and if you need to reach me, you can contact me at the number
below or on my cell at 850-377-8626.

Very respectfully,
CDR Wilke

CDR Maria "Mia" Wilke
Director, Military Personnel Policy & Programs
Total Force Strategy & Mgmt Dept (AIR 7.3.1)
Naval Air Systems Command HQ
(W) 301-342-3531
(C) 301-904-9317
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